
From: Card, Rachel
To: Grube-Lybarker, Carri <clybarker@scconsumer.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/22/2013 1:41:57 PM
Subject: RE: CSID enrollment

Hey Carri,

CSID is planning to send two people to participate in person on the AARP call next week, David Shames and Eric
Stevenson. They should be reaching out to you soon. I will follow-up later this week to make sure you have heard
from them. Also attending the call will be representatives from our office (Katherine Veldran if available and me) and 
DOR.

I have a few questions about the call.
1. Can you confirm the location as AARP's offices in 1201 Main Street, Suite 1720?
2. How long do you expect the call to last?
3. Are you still expecting 10,000 to 15,000 participants?

Please let me know if you think there is anyone else we should ask to participate or if you have any questions. We will 
have all of the materials including FAQs ready this week.

Thanks,
Rachel

From: Grube-Lybarker, Carri
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 4:35 PM
To: Card, Rachel
Subject: RE: CSID enrollment

Hi Rachel,

In talking with staff we could think of two potential additional partners who were helpful last round: the Lt. 
Governor's Office and Libraries.

It was nice meeting you today. Let me know if you have any further questions regarding the AARP Tele-Town Hall.

Thanks,
Carri

Carri Grube Lybarker, Esq.
Administrator | SC Department of Consumer Affairs
2221 Devine Street, Suite 200
P.O. Box 5757 | Columbia, SC 29250-5757
803.734.4297 | 803.734.4229 FAX
www.consumer.sc.gov **Please note new website address**

From: Card, Rachel
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 10:12 AM 
To: Grube-Lybarker, Carri

mailto:Card,%20Rachel
mailto:clybarker@scconsumer.gov
mailto:clybarker@scconsumer.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
http://www.consumer.sc.gov


Subject: CSID enrollment

Hi Carri,

Katherine Veldran gave me your email. I am helping coordinate with DOR on the dissemination of CSID's enrollment
details. I have attached a list of the groups that have committed to help disseminate information -  based on the list 
we had from last year. Given your extensive involvement last year, I would appreciate your advice on this list. Do you 
see anyone missing that may have helped before?

Also, Samantha Cheek let me know that Consumer Affairs and AARP would be hosting a call for 60k members on 
October 31. I am not sure who all you planned to have involved on the call. We think it might be beneficial to have 
someone from CSID on the call and thought of mentioning this to Joe Ross at the press conference today. What are 
your thoughts? Do you think someone from DOR should listen in as well?

I look forward to meeting you and working with you on this.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286


